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Dear Parents,

The end of the 21-22 school year is almost here. With the end of the school year comes 
electronic device returns from students. 

Elementary students need to bring Chromebooks, iPads, chargers, and cases to school for 
return on Friday, May 27. Jr./Sr. High students will return Chromebooks, chargers, and cases 
Wednesday, May 25 and Thursday, May 26. 

Please make sure your student is returning all devices loaned from the school at the start of 
their school year at HCS. A recent inventory survey of students indicates a large number of 
chargers are missing, lost, or otherwise not in students’ possession. Please locate all school 
property for return.

Items that are not returned will be charged to the student at the following costs;

$25
$45
$310
$380

$100

Chromebook Case 
Chromebook Ac Adapter 
Chromebook  
iPad
iPad Charger/Cord
iPad Case/Keyboard  
Thank You,

Kelly Shafer
IT Director

Tony Cassel 
Superintendent

$38


